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PRESS RELEASE 

Paxtang Borough Responds to Jury Verdict 

 

Following a change of fire protection service providers in 2022, which remains in effect, 
Paxtang Borough sought to remove its former fire company from the Municipal Building.  

While the Borough is the sole owner of the building, today a civil trial was concluded in 
Dauphin County, and a lawfully empaneled jury found that the Fire Company has a 
continued right to stay in the building rent free. 

The Borough will, of course, abide by the decision of the Jury.  Borough Council must 
now consider reopening the 2025 Municipal Budget, based on the unanticipated costs 
resulting from the former fire service’ continued occupancy of the building.   
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